
Sarah <sarahsh61@yahoo.com>  

Wed 12/10/2014 3:26 PM 

To: 

Neiman, Michael;  

... 

This item will expire in 4 days. To keep the item longer, apply a different retention policy.  

 

Please accept my apologies for short notice. I must resign from SHAC committee. I'm unable to 

attend because I have weekly meetings @ my job which happens to be every Thursday at same 

time of SHAC. Thank you for the opportunity to serve.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 10, 2014, at 1:51 PM, "Neiman, Michael" <Michael.Neiman@ectorcountyisd.org> 

wrote: 

A Quorum of SHAC Members is needed to discuss recommendations on "Campus Traffic and 
Transportation Safety" (October) isssues. 

Mr. Scott Randolph will present "Drop Out Prevention". 
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